
Greetings from Mariko Kimura  

President of IFSW Asia Pacific 

  

I am looking forward to being in Shenzhen, China for the Asia-Pacific Regional Conference and 

meeting with you the Conference participants. 

  

I am using this email as a reminder of the IFSW - JANE HOEY SALES AND AUCTION which will 

be held in Shenzhen. 

  

Jane Hoey was an American social worker with a strong commitment to international social work 

who upon her death left a sum of money to a support scheme for social work in the developing 

world. IFSW continues to work for her vision. 

  

The Jane Hoey fund has been established in order to provide support to Social Workers from 

developing countries and Central and Eastern Europe, the Commonwealth of Independent 

States and Baltic States. This support can be provided by way of assistance to attend 

International Conferences. Funds are also made available for specific projects to promote social 

work in the target countries.  

  

Please remember to bring an item from your country that can be placed for sale or auctioned at 

the IFSW stand during the Conference. Ideally items should be easily transported. 

  

Tell your colleagues and encourage them to join in and support the Jane Hoey fund. 

  

Your support is greatly appreciated. 

 

Mariko Kimura 


